
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 August 2005 

3. ARANUI COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ADVISER 
 
 The Aranui Community Development Adviser presented to the Board an overview report on the 

projects and initiatives which were undertaken during her 12 month position as Aranui Community 
Development Adviser. 

 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Aranui Community Development Adviser be thanked for her work in Aranui and for 

keeping the Board up to date with Aranui projects. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


